
6/17/18 Board meeting 
 
John Beebe, Linda King, Mark Moore, Elsie Shaw and Joanne 
Wicker were in attendance. 
 
The meeting came to order and the minutes from the previous 
meeting were approved. 
 
Treasurer Report: 
The account totals 16,497.35, which is slightly less than last 
month. Linda King submitted a check from the social Bridge game 
in May. Four new players and two former players signed up. 
 
Membership: 
No news to report. 
 
Unit Games: 
Jo Levy will not be available in July. Linda King will direct. A short 
lesson will be presented prior to the unit games with the exception 
of the Lunch and Learn games. The program will begin in 
October. 
 
Old Business: 
The Stone’s request for a free play for the individual making the 
unit game boards was approved. This includes the Hollister Unit 
game. 
The boxes with hospitality and Bridge supplies will be transported 
by a volunteer from the unit game to the Monday Gilroy game. 
The supplies will also be transported via volunteer from the 
Thursday Gilroy game to the unit game. Mark Moore will 
coordinate the volunteers. Joanne Wicker will assist him. 
 
New Business: 



There was a discussion regarding member appreciation gifts. The 
board members will research a website and continue the 
discussion at a future meeting. 
 
Earthquake Sectional: 
All the volunteer slots are filled. 
 
Social Bridge Event: 
Linda King would like to have another social Bridge event 
11/18/18 and the board gave unanimous approval. 
 
The July meeting will last 30 minutes and begin at 11:00 am. 
 
Meeting adjourned. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Joanne Wicker 
 

 


